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January 31, 2017
Dear Parents:


Perhaps you have heard the great news!  Lynn Gully with the Archdiocese of Newark Schools Office is promoting and sponsoring Saint Joseph School in the Grand Box Top Prize Contest!  
The Think Outside the Box Tops Contest is the pursuit of Saint Joseph School to acquire 200,000 Box Tops!  2000,000 Box Tops equate to a $20,000 check made out to Saint Joseph School.  Imagine that!

 
The Students and Faculty are wishing for an outdoor electronic sign for the school.  They want everyone to know about their school and they would also use it to Evangelize!
Ms. Anna Cabrera-Triscritti is our very dedicated Box Top Coordinator here at Saint Joseph School.  She has worked tirelessly over the past several years in spearheading the collecting and submitting of Box Tops for Saint Joseph School.

 Now, Ms. Cabrera-Triscritti and Ms. Gully with the Archdiocese of Newark are joining forces in the Think Outside the Box Tops Contest and are dedicated in making the wish of Saint Joseph School students and faculty come true achieving the Grand Prize of $20,000.

The Box Top labels can be found on the packages of a wide variety of products available in grocery stores.  From General Mills cereals such as Cheerio's, to Pillsbury rolls and  Ziploc and Glad brand storage containers and bags, Pepperidge Farm cookies, breads, and baked goods these labels are literally everywhere.  
The labels can be found on thousands of products (please take a look at www.btfe.com and www.labelsforeducation.com for a complete list of hundreds of products). 
 
Kindly, start clipping and send them in!  (each box top is worth $0.10).  Cut the Box Top or Label for Education off of the package and ask your relatives and friends to collect labels for us, too.  Send your collected labels into school with your child(ren).  

With your continued support, Saint Joseph School will reach the Grand Prize of $20,000!
Sincerely,

Mr. John Richards
Principal
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